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13th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have been offered the opportunity for 30 Year 4 children to perform with their ukuleles 

at the Schools’ Prom 2022 at St George’s Hall on Wednesday 6th April.  This is an exciting 

opportunity for the children to practise their skills on the ukulele and play together with 

other schools. 

 

If your child is interested in performing and as we can only take 30 children please could 

you complete the form here by Wednesday 19th January to confirm your child is interested 

and that they can make the performance on the evening of 6th April.  Places will be 

allocated in the order that the form is completed. 

 

Children will need to attend the rehearsal on Wednesday 6th April at 1.30–2.30pm at St 

George’s Hall.  We will take the children to and from St George’s Hall via train on the day 

for the rehearsal.  There will be a small charge of £1.70 to cover the train fare.  Children will 

then need to be brought to St George’s Hall at 6.30pm for the 7pm concert by 

parents/carers.  The concert should finish at approximately 9.15pm. 

 

An email will be sent to confirm your child has a place.  

 

Information on how to order tickets for the performance on Wednesday 6th April will be sent 

at a later date. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Rob Whitehead 

Headteacher 
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